
Hi,
My name is Linda Bennett who is from 56 Ashworth Ave, Belrose. I have been shopping at the Frenches 
Forest Market for a number of years. I really enjoy buying some organic veg, fruit, fresh food in the 
market every Sunday morning. It has become a part of my life. I just love it!! I personal believe that 
trading time starting from 7:30 will benefit to the customers and the traders considering some of 
traders coming long way to the market. I strongly support opening an hour early. 

Kind regards
Linda Bennett
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